
  Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
January 2024 

Adam, A-Jay, 

Peyton and Jack 

Congratulations! 

Stars 

of the week for this 

month are… 

Happy New Year! 
 

This month in RE we are exploring about 

Buddhism. We learned what a Buddhist temple 

looks like. By Bella 

 

We have started doing PE  

lessons with Ollie. He is the  

new teacher for PE and my  

legs still hurt almost a week  

later. By Ashton 

 

We have created our own recipes in cooking, 

looking at different diets and making chocolate 

brownies which were more like cakes! By Jack 

 

In Geography we have been learning about 

Africa and The River Nile which is really long 

and goes through 11 different countries. By 

Peyton 

 

In Maths we are doing fractions. It made me 

feel really hungry when Miss Mayes talked 

about splitting up a pizza or a chocolate bar 

into bits. By CJ 

 

We are reading stuff about the book called 

James and the Giant peach in English. By A-Jay 

 

We had to try and change a big duvet cover in 

PSD. It was much easier to do it the new way. 

By Adam 

 

This month we are getting to see the dog that 

comes to school. By Dylan 

 

 

 


